
Friday 3rd May 2024 

  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It was lovely to see so many parents and nannies at our Parent Breakfast earlier this week - the 

children always enjoy having their parents in school. 

 

Next Week 

 

PSED (Personal, Social & Emotional Development):  

The Ducklings will be working in pairs to help each other, as well as get to know each other. Game 

examples will be choosing a partner to “row the boat” or going “on the bus” and giving up a seat 

for someone who may need it more. 

CL (Communication & Language): 

We shall be reading lots of books and sharing stories to tie in with the sponsored read. 

PD (Physical Development): 

Fine motor – Using pegs or tweezers to remove plastic, cardboard or paper from a tray. 

Gross motor - As a continuation of Walking the Plank, we will be using stepping stones. 

Art focus – Picasso fish. 

Self-help skill – Learning personal care such as pulling up sleeves to wash hands, turning the tap 

on slowly and using one press of the soap dispenser. 

Snack – melon, cucumber, satsumas, peaches. 

 

Diary dates and other information:  

Bank Holiday - School is closed on Monday 6th May for the bank holiday.  

Reading a story - If you would like to read a story to the children, please let us know - this is 

normally on a Friday before pick-up but this can be flexible if you aren't able to come to school 

then or your child is doing extended days. 

 

School Photographs - Anthony Hurren, the school photographer, will be in school on Wednesday 

8th May to take photos in the garden (weather permitting) - he will take individual photos of each 

child, each group and also siblings (of a child who currently attends school). We will ensure 

children look tidy and their hair is brushed just before their photo. We will give you details next 

week of how to order the photos with an individual QR code. 

Sponsored Listen - We hope you'll enjoy the sponsored listen which starts on 3rd May. 

Parent Teacher Meeting - Please contact Clare Frost if you haven't already booked your Parent 

Teacher Meeting (during the week of 13th May). 

 

Have a great bank holiday weekend! 

 

Miss Tricia, Miss Sarah, Miss Imogen, Miss Tiffany, Miss Isabella and Miss Anila 


